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Good morning, 

I am writing to express my excitement about the proposed pilot project (Welcoming Streets). 
This initiative has the potential to address a critical need in our community by fostering 
relationships that can lead to sustainable support systems to ensure a safer community. It will 
offer holistic care and dignity to a much-needed population. I endorse this project, it will serve 
as a vital step toward a lasting positive change. 

Thank you, 

Baher Khoury 
Pharmacist and Certified Diabetes Educator 
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